
 

Demant A/S +45 3917 7300 
Kongebakken 9 info@demant.com 
2765 Smørum www.demant.com 
 CVR 71186911 

 Page 1 of 1 

 

Company announcement no 2024-09 26 June 2024 
Updated timeline for the strategic review of Communications 
 
 
As announced on 5 February 2024, Demant is currently undertaking a strategic review of the Group’s Com-
munications business, which develops premium enterprise audio and video solutions under the EPOS brand. 
The strategic review is still ongoing, and we now expect the review to be completed in Q3 2024 (previously 
by the end of H1 2024). In the meantime, we remain fully committed to running the business and serving 
our customers and partners as usual. 
 
As communicated earlier, further information regarding the progress of the review will be shared as and 
when required. 
 
 
 
Further information: 
Søren Nielsen, President & CEO 
Phone +45 3917 7300 
www.demant.com 

Other contacts: 
René Schneider, CFO 
Peter Pudselykke, Head of Investor Relations 
Henrik Axel Lynge Buchter, Manager of External Communications 
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